

## H.F. No. 129 – Requiring the Director of Child Sex Trafficking Prevention to Submit a Program Evaluation to the Legislature

Author: Senator Paul J. Utke

**Prepared by:** Chris Turner, Fiscal Analyst (chris.turner@mnsenate.gov)

**Date:** March 13, 2025

The bill requires the director of child sex trafficking prevention to submit the biennial evaluation of the statewide program for safe harbor for sexually exploited youth to the legislature as well as the commissioner of health. Current law requires the director to submit the report to the commissioner of health only.